
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 2018 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

During this time of the year we are thankful for the many blessings that the Lord has bestowed upon us. We 

are grateful to our holy God that He has entrusted this vital ministry to us and that others are joining 

together to make our voices stronger. 

 

We’re thankful to the Lord for our livestream program, www.raymoorelive.com, which is continuing to 

grow, not only in the number of people watching, but also in another special way.  As more people are 

watching the one hour a week program (Tues. 11:00 am–12 Noon ET), some are being led to partner with 

our ministry as well. We are happy to announce that we have added two new state coordinators, one in 

Alaska and one in Kentucky. We also have two more volunteers from Colorado and Michigan, currently in 

the process of becoming state coordinators. We would eventually hope to have a coordinator in each state, 

so please, pray along with us that the Lord would provide more special volunteers. Although the program 

adds to our workload, we are grateful that the Lord has supplied the strength to accomplish it. We 

encourage you to go to the archives (top right) and view past programs. Please, use your social media to 

promote www.raymoorelive.com. 

 

We’re thankful to the Lord for the 4th Annual Great Education Forum, which in addition to the 

attendees had almost 480 viewers on livestream. We have enclosed an article written by Michelle Payne, 

which covered the Forum. We’re already planning for next year’s Forum. As a result of this year’s Great 

Education Forum, a new alliance of Christian education-based organizations has formed to strengthen the 

Christian education message through our various specialties. Ecclesiastes 4:9 says, “Two are better than 

one, because they have a good reward for their labor.” He is expanding our operations to include this new 

outreach initially to be under the “umbrella” of Frontline Ministries, Inc., like the Exodus Mandate Project, 

and temporarily will be called the Christian Education Fellowship.  We have an initial 14 members, listed 

on the back of this page, with prospects for another 20 or more member groups joining in the next several 

months. Ray is serving as chairman. 

 

We’re thankful to the Lord that we now have a new brochure, “Pastors Taking Cover,” which speaks to 

the responsibility that pastors have to lead their flocks by preaching what the Scriptures teach on Christian 

education and homeschooling. We are enclosing this brochure and ask that you share this with your pastor. 

If you would like more copies to distribute to your local area churches, and would like to make your own 
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copies, that would be a great help. If you would like us to send you more copies, let us know on the 

enclosed response card.  

 

Most of all, we’re thankful to the Lord for YOU! Your prayers, encouragement, testimonies and gifts are 

the fuel that keeps this ministry alive. What a wonderful blessing to have like-minded people like you with 

us, who genuinely care about the battle for our children’s souls and how they are educated! Please, pray 

for Christian parents who are faithfully seeking to honor the Lord in the education of their children and for 

those who continue to sacrifice their children’s minds and hearts on the altar of public education. Pray that 

these parents will realize their error and remove their precious children from these indoctrination centers. 

 

We’re thankful to the Lord that the ministry is experiencing growing pains, but along with this blessing 

come unexpected expenses. We’re humbly asking that you consider sending a contribution to help in 

keeping the ministry thriving and going forward. Like many mission-based organizations, we typically 

raise nearly half of our budget in the last two months of each year. We are a growing organization and 

count on many people who volunteer their time and efforts to our mission, while a few others receive only 

a modest salary. Publishing and operations costs however, are substantial. We rely on our donors like you 

to spread this Exodus Mandate message of the biblical importance of Christian education. As always, your 

gifts are tax-deductible.  

 

We hope you have a blessed Thanksgiving with family and friends this season, in celebration of God’s 

blessing of founders to our nation who sacrificed to procure our freedom to train our children in the Lord. 

 

In Christian love, 

 
E. Ray Moore, President 

Frontline Ministries, Inc. 

 

Enclosures 

Christian Education Fellowship Members: 
 

Dr. Gary House 
Dr. & Mrs. Max Lyons, Foundation for American Christian Education (F.A.C.E.) 

Sean Maguire, The Family Foundation 
Rev. & Mrs. E. Ray Moore, Frontline Ministries, Inc., and Exodus Mandate Project 

Kevin R. Novak, Deconstructing the Coliseum 
Karl Priest, The Insect Man, WV Exodus Mandate Rep 

Christian Raymond, PAC 
Rev. Dr. Paul M. Raymond, New Geneva Christian Leadership Academy 

Don & Chris Schanzenbach, Author 
Mark & Rebecca Shepard, Planting Seeds to Renew America 

Steven C. Smith, Chancellor, Henricus Colledge (1619) 
Paul & Gena Suarez, The Old Schoolhouse Magazine 

Pastor Travis Witt, American Transformation Company 
Israel Wayne, Family Renewal Ministries 


